
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 October 2006 

15. NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
 Pursuant to Standing Order 2.16.1, the following notice of motion was received in writing from 

Megan Evans and Myra Barry: 
 
 i) Medway Street/River Road 
  That the Board request staff to investigate safety matters at the intersection of Medway 

Street/River Road and report back to the Board in relation to any improvements that can be 
implemented. 

 
  The Board resolved that staff be requested to investigate safety issues at the intersection of 

Medway Street/River Road and report back to the Board in relation to any improvements that 
could be implemented. 

 
 


